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The Queenõs Platinum Jubilee Special Edition 
 

On Thursday we celebrated  the Queenõs Platinum Jubilee together. This 

was our first whole sc hool event in a very long time and what  a wonderful 

day we enjoyed!  

 

We shared  a BIG Jubilee L unch together outdoors (like a street party) 

followed by an afternoon of Jubilee activities . The children 

were invited to come to school wearing Britainõs Union flag 

colours: red, white and blue and  you did us proudé thank YOU! 

 

Each class enacted an important event for each decade in the 

Queenõs lifeé it was just like having An Audience with the  Queen.  

Check Seesaw for the videos capturing your childõs classé 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
    

  
 

 

 


